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In early June 2023, the consortium of the GENTe project
convened in the captivating city of Nicosia, Cyprus, to
embark on an extraordinary Learning, Teaching, and
Training Activity. This fascinating event, expertly hosted
by the Cypriot partner Center for Social Innovation (CSI
Cyprus), provided the perfect backdrop for the
consortium to delve into an exciting endeavor. Their
objective? To pilot the GENTE e-learning online platform,
consisting of seven modules.

With meticulous attention to detail, the consortium
thoroughly tested the platform, carefully evaluating
various aspects to ensure an exceptional user
experience. This encompassed assessing the interface
design, intuitiveness, and user-friendly features, while
also measuring the platform's effectiveness in achieving
predetermined learning outcomes, supported by
thorough research. Furthermore, they scrutinized the
content's suitability and its ability to resonate with the
needs of potential users.

Through this comprehensive evaluation, the consortium
unearthed valuable insights and identified areas primed
for enhancement, diligently documenting their findings
for each partner country. Equipped with this invaluable
feedback, the partners returned home, fueled with
determination to elevate their contributions to the
project.

Looking ahead, the consortium is now in the process of
finalizing the modules and preparing for the highly
anticipated official launch of the e-learning platform in
the upcoming months. This platform will be made freely
accessible, serving as a powerful tool to empower NEET
individuals by equipping them with essential
entrepreneurial skills.




As the Learning, Teaching, and Training Activity (LTTA)
reached its third day, a whole new adventure unfolded. This
day was all about exciting study visits to vibrant green
entrepreneurial businesses nestled in the charming old town
of Nicosia city. The photo above beautifully captures one
such visit - a fascinating exploration of "Things Green," a
remarkable business that has harnessed innovation and
sustainability to revolutionize tree planting methods. 


